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It is a waste of time and money to keep changing from standard to daylight time and 

back again every few months. Also, it is a stress on health, especially for babies, 

children, the elderly or anyone with health challenges.  There is always 24 hours in a 

day.  Anyone can get up earlier if they wish to do so. 


